## Minutes of Algonquin Village Special Liquor Commission Meeting Held in Village Board Room on April 22, 2014

<u>CALL TO ORDER</u>: Liquor Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:20 p.m. A roll call showed the following commissioners were present: Debby Sosine, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, Brian Dianis, John Spella. Absent: Robert Smith. Staff in attendance: Mike Kumbera, Assistant Village Manager. Village Clerk Jerry Kautz was also in attendance.

## **CONSIDER LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION:**

Mr. Schmitt requested the Liquor Commission to consider consenting to the approval of the following Liquor License.

## Class A-1

Consider Class A-1 Liquor License for APM Restaurant Group, Inc., d/b/a Niko's Lodge, 1520 South Randall Road, Algonquin, Illinois (Algonquin Commons)

All proper filing papers were submitted and in order.

This business is undergoing an owner transition and this license will allow them to keep the business open during that period of time. The new owner, Peter AlFar, was asked by Mr. Dianis if he was aware of BASSET training and if experienced in the selling of liquor. He replied, "Yes."

Consensus of the Commission was to advise and consent to issuing this license.

<u>ADJOURNME</u>	MENT: Commissioner Schmitt adjourned the me	eeting at 7:24 p.m.
Submitted:		
	Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk	